CITY OF CALISTOGA
CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE
MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council
From:  James C. McCann, City Manager
Date:  June 12, 2008

Subject: City Council and Planning Commission Joint Meeting

At the June 3, 2008 Council Meeting the City Council expressed the desire to schedule a joint
meeting with the Planning Commission. It has been a good practice to hold these joint meetings to
allow an opportunity for both bodies to meet fogether and discus various topics. The Planning
Commissioners are available for a joint meeting on Wednesday, June 25, 2008 at 6:30 p.m.
following their regularly scheduled meeting at the Community Center. Following are some topics
suggested by the Planning Commissioners to be discussed:

1. The need to revisit the Growth Management System and to identify changes to make it more
efficient and useful,

2. General ideas for the Development Objectives for the 2009 Growth Management Cycle.

Itis suggested that Councilmembers determine whether June 25t is an acceptable date for the
joint meeting and identify any desired topics for discussion.

cc:  Chalman Manfredi and members of the Planning Commission
Planning and Bullding Director Gallina



